
  
 

 

MAYOR’S COMMUNICATIONS 
 
Since the last Council meeting the Mayor and Deputy Mayor have carried out the following 
engagements:- 
 

• Attended the Annual Reception hosted by SGI-UK at Taplow Court  
• Attended the Michael Palin talk as part of Windsor Festival  
• Visited the coffee morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support at Lodge Brothers, 

Datchet 
• Attended the Windsor and Eton Choral Society concert in Eton College School Hall  
• Started the 50th Maidenhead Boundary Walk  
• Attended the organ recital in Windsor Parish Church as part of Windsor Festival  
• Attended the Ancient and Honourable Artillery Company of Massachusetts service in St 

George’s Chapel and wreath laying at Robert Keayne House, River Street, Windsor  
• Opened the dementia café at The Fox and Castle, Old Windsor  
• Visited the Windsor Homeless Project for their annual Sleep Out  
• Participated in a tour of Alexander Devine Children’s Hospice  
• Attended the 127th anniversary celebrations at The Jolly Gardener, Old Windsor  
• Chaired a meeting of Extraordinary Council  
• Attended citizenship ceremonies  
• Unveiled a fire engine at Maidenhead Heritage Centre  
• Attended the Windsor Maidenhead Symphony Orchestra chamber concert  
• Presented prizes at the Young Musicians concerto competition  
• Visited Dormy House in Sunningdale  
• Attended the Wild About Datchet event  
• Attended the Lord Lieutenant’s retirement party  
• Visited the Busy Buttons art exhibition  
• Hosted a charity dinner in the Windsor Guildhall in aid of the Household Cavalry 

Foundation  
• Opened the 10th Maidenhead Town Show and presented awards at the dog show  
• Visited Ascot Grange for their cheese and wine evening  
• Attended the Royal Marines Association (Windsor and District Branch) Corps birthday 

dinner  
• Attended Maidenhead Golf Club’s Annual Dinner  
• Participated in the Windsor Lions Swimathon  
• Attended the AGM of WAMCF (Windsor and Maidenhead Community Forum)  
• Attended the 20th anniversary celebrations of Maidenhead Dyslexia Centre  
• Attended the Windsor History Group event at the Baptist Church, Windsor  
• Joined Maidenhead Indian Association for their Diwali celebrations  
• Welcomed the cubs from 19th Maidenhead Scouts to the Mayor’s Parlour, Town Hall, 

Maidenhead for viewing of the civic insignia  
• Attended the Charles Davis annual service and meeting  
• Attended a meeting of the Prince Philip Trust Fund  
• Led the Remembrance Sunday civic services in Windsor and Maidenhead  
• Attended the unveiling of the new name of Berkshire Record Office / Royal Berkshire 

Archives  
• Led the 21 gun salute to mark the birthday of His Majesty the King  
• Visited the health event at Wraysbury Hub  



  
 

 

• Attended the Windsor Christmas Light Switch On  
• Attended the WMSO and Royal Free Singers joint concert  
• Visited the Mitzvah Day activities at Maidenhead Synagogue  

 


